
Question:	
I	need	more	notice	for	school	events	we’re	expected	to	attend,	like	
sports	day.	Can	the	school	do	this?	
	
Answer:	
We	do	6	written	updates	about	events	and		dates	per	year	that	go	
home.	In	September	and	November,	again	in	January	and	February	
and	finally	in	April	and	June	depending	on	the	half-term.	The	website	
calendar	also	has	all	these	dates	and	is	updated	on	a	weekly	basis.	
Sports	Day	dates	usually	go	out	in	April	for	an	event	in	early	July.	
i.e.	3	months	in	advance.	
If	events	are	added	(which	they	are	all	the	time)	then	we	also	put	
these	on	our	website	Calendar	and	also	send	out	text	reminders.	See	
our	Home	/	School	communications	and	links	to	parents	2018	under	
Parents	on	our	website.	Any	omissions	or	updates	needed	please	let	
us	know.	


